
From: <SGB90210@aol.com> 

Date: April 11, 2015 at 4:28:18 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Cc: <sen.petercourtney@state.or.us> 

Subject: Re:  SB716 

Thank you for taking all the comments on this proposed bill.  The input from almost all interested parties 
is negative.........from the cities of Portland, Tualatin, Wilsonville, etc., from Metro, from the Governor's 
office. 
  
Please do NOT hold a work session on this bill.  This bill should be dead.  It does not warrant more study. 
  
We need infrastructure investment in existing, properly-zoned industrial lands that are inside the UGB and 
are servicable.  We do not need more raw land.  And we do not need to expand outside the UGB.  Years 
of effort have been spent on the UGB boundaries, and this proposed bill will undermine the integrity of the 
UGB and the process.   
  
This proposed bill undermines years of hard work on Oregon's outstanding land use practices. 
  
Thank you in advance, 
Stephen Baker 
  
13700 SW Bell Road 
Sherwood, Oregon 97140 
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